
  

 

Date: 1st August, 2024 
 
To,  
BSE Limited, 
Floor 25, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 543939    
 

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement 
Ref.: Email Reference No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2024-2025 / 2525 dated July 31st, 2024 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to thank the Exchange for seeking clarification on the significant movement in the price of 
Kaka industries Limited shares. We would like to confirm that our company has complied with all the 
provisions and regulations of the Exchange, and there has been no violation of any rules. 
 
We would like to inform the Exchange and the investors that the shares of Kaka industries Limited are 
freely tradable, and we do not have any control over the movement of the share price. The share price is 
determined by the market forces of supply and demand, which are beyond our control. 
 
We would like to assure the Exchange and the investors that we are committed to providing the latest and 
relevant information about the company, and we will continue to comply with all the regulations and 
provisions of the Exchange. 
 
We believe that transparency and good corporate governance are crucial in maintaining the trust and 
confidence of our shareholders and stakeholders. We will continue to strive towards achieving our business 
objectives and creating long-term value for our investors. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention and understanding. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For, Kaka Industries Limited 
 
 
Bhavin Rajeshbhai Gondaliya 
Whole Time Director 
DIN: 07965097 
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